
Christina Gerrits 
 
Please do not restrict information pertinent to the permitting, leasing or rule making process. We
the people, as citizens of Wyoming, have a right and duty to participate in DEQ's comment
processes, but we can only do that when we have access to the information which is relevant to the
issue at hand.
Please keep your records open and free to the public.
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